
Post-School Outcomes:
2018 Statewide Results

Please join us for this informative webinar that is guaranteed to show the fruit of

your hard work during last summer’s PSO Survey data collection season.

Registration is easy. Simply click on the date corresponding to the webinar
you would like to attend. It is hyperlinked to the registration page.  

Questions? Please contact our PSO Inbox.

This one-hour webinar will offer a review of the results of Arizona’s most recent
Post-School Outcomes (PSO) Survey. Participants in this webinar will

understand what the state results indicate and how to use the PSO Survey
results as part of an ongoing, data-based, decision-making process.

In addition, by attending this webinar, not only will you learn how to access your
school’s PSO results report(s),  you will learn the various categories that can be
used to identify target groups in need of interventions for improved outcomes.

Monday,
4/8/19 

9:00- 10:00
a.m.

Tuesday,
4/9/19

 3:00 -4:00
p.m.

Monday,
3/4/19 

7:00- 8:00
a.m.

Wednesday,
3/6/19 

1:00-2:00
p.m.

Tuesday,
4/2/19

7:00-8:00
a.m.

 
 

Friday,
4/ 5/19

3:00-4:00
p.m.

PSOInbox@azed.gov

https://ems.azed.gov/Home/Calendar?sd=6338
https://ems.azed.gov/Home/Calendar?sd=6339
https://ems.azed.gov/Home/Calendar?sd=6340
https://ems.azed.gov/Home/Calendar?sd=6341
https://ems.azed.gov/Home/Calendar?sd=6342
https://ems.azed.gov/Home/Calendar?sd=6343
mailto:psoinbox@azed.gov

